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Minutes of  
Algonquin Village Special Liquor Commission Meeting 

Held in Village Board Room on August 11, 2015 

_______________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Liquor Commissioner John Schmitt opened the meeting at 7:15 
p.m. A roll call by Deputy Village Clerk Michelle Weber showed the following 
commissioners were present: Debby Sosine, Brian Dianis, Jim Steigert, Jerrold 
Glogowski, and John Spella. Absent: Bob Smith.  
Staff in attendance: Tim Schloneger, Village Manager; John Bucci, Police Chief. Village 
Attorney Kelly Cahill was also present.    
 
(1)  Consider Class F Liquor License for Coffee House Holdings, Inc. d/b/a Starbucks 
coffee #18024, 790 South Randall Road, Algonquin, Illinois  
 
Staff reported all documents are in order with all fees paid.   
 
Commissioners expressed initial concerns of their new business plan but after 
interviewing Starbucks staff and reviewing their policy it has put their minds at ease. 
Starbucks District Manager, Amy Hibbard also addressed their concerns indicating the 
one ID-one beverage policy, also all alcoholic beverages will be in glass containers 
making it easily identifiable to staff. The Commission also stressed that the village takes 
serving minors very seriously. 
 
Consensus of the Commission was to advise and consent to issuing this license. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  Being no further business, Commissioner Schmitt adjourned the 
meeting at 7:28 p.m.  
 
 
Submitted: __________________________________ 
                     Michelle Weber, Deputy Village Clerk  


